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Last week in Nursery: We’ve been role playing the Platinum 
Jubilee celebrations, inviting our friends to Buckingham Palace for 
tea and finding out about our Royal family. We have also built the 
Queen’s homes in our construction area. Outside we have enjoyed 
playing with the dinosaur volcano, adding bark, soil and grass cut 
by our own hands to create a fabulous dinosaur world. 
We have been focusing on minibeasts this week and have been on 
lots of hunts around the garden, spotting bumble bees, ants and 
woodlice. We are hoping to find ladybirds and snails in the coming 
days, we think that they were on their holidays last week!

Last week in Year 3:
Year 3 have continued to enjoy learning about the Ancient Greeks 
and everyone is really excited for Greek Day on 30th June! We 
have learned about the Ancient Greek civilisation by investigating 
what they left behind, including their beautiful temples. Using the 
app Drawing Pad on the iPads, we recreated the Ancient Greek 
temples and were inspired by the Corinthian, Doric and Ionic styles 
of architecture. 

  

 



Dates for your Diary:
Wednesday 15th June - Reception classes visit Sandringham
13th to 17th June - Fantastic Fens theme week - a cross curricular 
activity week across the school to celebrate what makes Fenland 
such a special part of the UK
Thursday 23rd June - Year 3 visit to Wicken Fen
Saturday 25th June PTFA Summer Fair 12.00  til 2.00 p.m.
Friday 1st July - p.m. Year 4 performance and Music Concert
July 6th/ 7th/ 8th - Year 3 residential visit to Burwell House
Wednesday 13th July - children meet next year’s teachers and end 
of year reports are sent home
Friday 15th July - Year 6 leavers celebration evening - further details 
to follow
Friday 22nd July - last day of term
Friday 22nd July - Leavers’ Assembly at 9.15 a.m. - all Year 6 
parents are invited to join us

All term dates for 2021/22 and 2022/23 are available on the school 
website. Please remember that holidays in term time are not authorised 
unless there are very exceptional circumstances and you may receive a 
penalty notice if your child misses school.

Last week in Year 1:
In Year 1 we have been transformed into superheroes and have 
been completing our special phonics quizzes. We decorated our own 
masks, created our own passports and thought about what our super 
powers would be. The children have definitely been superheroes this 
week that's for sure! We have also been continuing with our topic all 
about farms and have started to think about how farming machines 
have changed over time and why they have changed. 

 


